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Ph: 58745295  Fax: 58745537 

Email:Strathmerton.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

2021 Dates to Remember 

➢ Friday 17th September 
Final day of term 3 

➢ Monday 4th October 

Fingers crossed first day of term 4 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Newsletter No.26 

September 2nd, 2021 
SUPPORT EACH 

OTHER 
TRY YOUR  

BEST 

 

ACT  

SAFELY 

 

RESPECT 

 

.FAMILY MATHS PROBLEM 

Here’s a little problem to see if you can solve 
as a family. 

There are three baskets, a brown one, a red 
one and a pink one. Altogether they hold a 
total of ten eggs. 

The brown basket has one more egg in it than 
the red basket. 

The red basket has three fewer eggs, than the 
pink basket. 

How many eggs are in each basket? 

 

 

Breakfast Club every Friday Morning at 8.30am. 
Great Job ladies and helpers DONATIONS: Hot 
chocolate, Juice, Margarine & Strawberry Jam 

BREAKFAST CLUB on again this Friday. 

Don’t forget to check out the 

Father’s Day video either on the 

wesite or the facebook page. 

Awesome work Tam. 

3/4 CAMP 

PLEASE NOTE CHANGE OF DATE 

FOR THE GRADE 3/4 CAMP. 

NEW DATES ARE 22ND-24TH OF 

NOVEMBER. 



From the Principal’s Desk 

Hi Everyone, 

The Premier announced today that all Victorian schools will continue with remote/flexible learning until 

the end of the school term (September 17th). A decision about a return to onsite learning for Term Four 

will be made at a later date.  

We were all hoping for better news, but the numbers in the current outbreak (particularly the mystery cases) have 

been high enough to force an extension of the restrictions. 

The staff have been doing a great job of presenting their daily lesson videos, as well as providing an accompanying 

workpack and a daily class Zoom meeting. They will continue to do so, for the remainder of the term. 

If your child is really struggling with the home learning and you’re also struggling with the level of support you can 

give them, please feel free to contact me at school (58 745295) to discuss how we can help you. 

All parents/carers - remember to wear a mask and to check-in using the QR codes at the entrance, We would also 

ask that all parents/carers check in at the office.  

REMOTE AND FLEXIBLE LEARNING. 

We will continue with the same routine of delivering and collecting workpacks that we put into place this week. That 

means the new week’s workpack can be picked up from Leanne at the office from 8:00am on a Monday morning, 

with the completed workpack to be returned Thursday afternoon by 2:30pm. For those students who are bus 

travellers, we will drop off your workpacks at your front gate, between 8:30-9:30, on Mondays, and pick up the 

completed packs (please put them out by 1:30pm) on Thursday afternoon.  

NAPLAN RESULTS. 

On Tuesday we received the 2021 NAPLAN results for our Year 3 and 5 students, which the staff and I will analyse 

over coming days. The individual student reports should arrive in the near future, for us to then deliver to you. 

2/3 SLEEPOVER 

Unfortunately, the Year 2/3 sleepover will not be held on Friday, 10th September. Hopefully we can set a date in 

Term Four. 

FATHERS’ DAY 

A big thankyou to Leanne, for ‘thinking outside the box’ and organising the Fathers’ Day stall, so the students didn’t 

miss out on getting a present for Dad. I would like to wish all our Dads a very Happy Fathers’ Day.  

 

Geoff Weppner 

Principal. 

 


